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  President’s Notes:   

 
Hello fellow Eagles, 
 
I would like to acknowledge and thank Lisa Brown, Tim & Shawn Cohee, 
Evan Fryzelka, Rich & Jamie LeViere, Ted Oliver, Sali Reynolds, Duane 
Schwab, and Stas’ & Annette Sobolewski for making it out to the August 
District 12 meeting at Mt Pleasant 4463.  Midland 2110 now has the first 
two spots on the attendance award plaque for the 2018-2019 fraternal 
year!  Clare 3977 is saying that they are going to take it away from us at 
the next meeting, September 16th, at Lake 3761.  I want to see Midland 
2110 make history by taking every spot on the plaque, so please plan to 
attend, and encourage other officers and members to attend as well.  We 
are thinking about renting a passenger van for anyone who would like to 
carpool for the meeting. 
The Zone 2 Fall Conference is September 29-30, hosted by Davison 
Eagles 3589.  Conference info and hotel info are posted on the bulletin 
board. 
Friday Fish Fry is starting back up in September, and we always 
appreciate volunteers to help with them to make them as successful as 
possible!  Please volunteer a little time to help your club. 
Membership!  Membership!  Membership!  Bring in your family, friends, 
and co-workers and encourage them to fill out an application.  Don’t 
forget about the For Those Who Serve program, which allows veterans, 
active or retired police, fire fighters, EMTs, and corrections officers to get 
their first year of membership free! 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
Steve Sobolewski 
Worthy President 
Midland Eagles 2110 
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From your Trustees: 
 
As summer comes to a conclusion, activities at the Club are on the rise. 
 
Fish Fry’s start Friday, September 7, from 6:30-8:00 p.m.  The menu will include Cod (baked or 
fried), pollock, baked potato or French fries, full salad bar and dessert.  Our regular menu is 
also available with a few new items. 
 
The pool league starts Wednesday, September 5.  There are 6 teams signed up.   Even if you 
are not playing come on in to watch and enjoy specials on drinks and food all night long. 
 
Line dancing starts the first Monday in October.  If interested in joining in the fun and getting a 
little exercise, call the Club for details.  If not, it is a great spectator sport as well. 
 
If you are looking for a place to have a private party, an end of season banquet, wedding 
reception, or any other occasion, consider the Eagles hall.  You won't find a more economical 
venue in the Midland area.  There are still dates open.  Book before November 1 and save 
some money - even if your event date is after that date.  Unfortunately, bookings made after 
November 1 will be subject to an increase in some of our fees. 
 
Check our activity calendar.  We have several different events planned throughout the 
year.  September 15 Kally Sylvester will be performing from 7:00-10:00 p.m.   If you have not 
heard this lady sing you are missing out. 
 
As always, we are looking for volunteers.  September 30 we are having a cleanup day.  If you 
can help out, contact the Club.  We are always striving to keep improving your Club for you to 
enjoy. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Trustees  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

A special “thank you” to Nick Durfee who has been doing a fantastic job grilling our steaks on 

steak night!!!  

 

And another “thank you” to Morley Johnson for keeping the lawn mowed and looking great!!! 

 

The bartenders would like to give a “thank you” to all the Trustees who helped with the end of 

the summer party! 

 

 
 

 

We had a great turnout for the American Red Cross Blood Drive on August 23 that we hosted 

with Paul Davis Restoration.  We had 21 donors and collected 23 units!  Our goal was 26, so 

we were close!  We will be planning another drive in the future so please watch for the date.  A 

huge “thank you” to all that participated! 

 

 

  

 

 

There will be a signup sheet at the Club for anyone who would like to ride in the van to 

the next district meeting on September 16 so we can keep the attendance trophy! 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME” TO OUR NEW MEMBERS!!! 
 

 

 



 

 

From the Eagle Riders: 

 

 

 
Hello Eagle Riders, 
 
The Denise Dehn ride was well attended.  For our first one there were about 50 bikes that participated. 
I would like to thank the four Eagle Rider members that came out to help with the actives that we had 
that day. 
 
Big shout out to Rich and Jamie as they made sure that the food was ready on time and took care of 
refilling the dishes.  Thank you and I appreciate your help. 
 
The group is still working out the total amount that we will have to donate to the Cancer Services and 
Camp Centaur from the ride.  We will inform you all in the next issue.  
 
Just a reminder that any Eagle member in good standing may join the Eagle Riders.  They can belong 
to any Aerie and still be members of the Midland Eagle Riders, so please pass the word. 
 
We will plan the appreciation dinner and ride at the next meeting on September 4.  We will pass it along 
once we have the date. 
 
The end of summer is coming so get out there and ride before the snow flies.  The camping trip to 
Interlochen will be the weekend of September 28-30.  It is a good time and we get a ride in with great 
friends! 
 
Ride Safe my Friends, 
 
Eagle Rider President  
Tim Cohee 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  
  

September 2018 
  

  

 

Sun. Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 

       1 
      

 

 

2    3 4 5 6 7 8 

 
Canned beer special LABOR DAY 

 

CLOSED 

Pizza burger! Tacos $1 

Nachos $3 

Bottle Beer special 

Tacos $1 

Nachos $3 

Fish Fry 

Mio 7-10 

  
 

9 

C 

Super Sunday 

10 11 12 13 14 15 
Canned beer special Beer Specials Aerie Meeting 7:00 

All members 
Welcome 

Philly burger! 

Taco’s $1 

Nacho’s $3 

Bottle Beer special 

Tacos $1 

Nachos $3 

Fish Fry 

Mio 7-10 
Kally 
Sylvester  
7-10 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

District meeting 

Lake 2:00 
Please sign up to ride in 
group van/bus 

 

Beer Specials 

Hawaiian 
Burger! 

Taco’s $1 

Nacho’s $3 

Bottle Beer special 

Tacos $1 

Nachos $3 

Fish Fry 

Mio 7-10 

 

23 24 25 

 

26 27 28 29 
Canned beer special 

 
Beer Specials Aerie Meeting 

All members 
welcome! 

Olive Burger! 

Taco’s $1 

Nacho’s $3 

Bottle Beer special 

Tacos $1 

Nachos $3 

Fish Fry  

Mio 7-10 
Pete the 
Jukebox 
singer 8-11 

30       
Canned beer special 

Clean up Day!!! 

Please help if you 
can! 

      

 

           Happy Birthday to all who have a September Birthday!!! 

 


